
From: Farrell, Louise <louise.farrell@tipperarycoco.ie>
Sent: Thursday 14 November 2024 14:49
To: Kevin McGettigan <k.mcgettigan@pleanala.ie>
Cc: Crowley, Paddy <patrick.crowley@tipperarycoco.ie>
Subject: ABP-318093-23 Notice of Publication

ICaution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take
care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT
Helpdesk.

Dear Kevin,

RE: ABP-318093-23 Proposed Road Development at the quay, Quay Street, Suir Island and Raheen
Road, Clonmel, Co. Tipperary

In response to your letter dated 30th October 2024 in relation to the above scheme please find
enclosed a digital copy of the letter and attachments placed in registered post to you today.

enclose the advert itself for your files

We have also forwarded the further information to the EIA portal (ID number 2023163) which has
been added

We hope you find everything in order,

Any queries please let me know

Kind Regards,

Louise Farrell
A/Senior Executive Engineer, Greenways
Tipperary County Council, Civic Offices, Clonmel, Co. Tipperary

T: 0818 06 5000
E: louise.farrell@tipperawcoco.ie
W: www.tiPperarycoco.ie
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